
 #15/46 – Cliff Avenue F.C. U13 Girls Gold  
                Provincial Championships 
       

An application was received from the Cliff Avenue F.C. U13 Girls Gold soccer 
team requesting a grant to assist with travel expenses for 14 players and 
Burnaby residents to participate at the Provincial Soccer Championship to be 
held on 2015 July 08 – 12 in Nelson, BC. 
 

Request: Unspecified  CPA:  2014 – No Application 

              2013 – No Application 
    2012 - $1,000 (U18 Girls Gold) 
 
    


